
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
January 12, 2024 

   

Tentative Agreement Voted Down 
 
Wednesday evening we had a ratification vote and the Tentative Agreement was 
overwhelmingly voted down.  A big THANK YOU to all who attended to have your voice 
heard! 
 
This meeting was jam packed with your co-workers who are feeling very frustrated 
that they are not being listened to by management. We discussed the items that we 
still have concerns regarding.  The bargaining team and Angie answered questions, 
listened to concerns, and discussed the proposals at length.  We came away with real 
time ideas from all of you who are out there taking care of your clients/patients. 
 
We would hope we can get another mediation meeting scheduled ASAP. Angie will be 
communicating as we move forward, so please stay tuned! 
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Angie Wedekind, 
at angie@opeiu8.org.  
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